# Tuckahoe Garden Club Monthly Board Reports May 2025

### **Dear Officers and Standing Committee Members,**

Please submit your monthly report to the Board in the Google form below. Keep in mind your report should be concise- sharing essential information, dates, links to further information and any action items that should be highlighted- and presented in a bullet-format if possible. If you have no report for the month, please note "NO REPORT". Thank you all!

#### **OFFICERS**

## First VP/RoseMarie Bundy

Please help me encourage members to bring exhibits to our meeting next week! I am hoping that as Board Members, we can do so as well!

## GCV/RoseMarie Bundy

The Annual Meeting is May 19-21 in Lynchburg. April Greenwood is preparing our Club's Horticultural Entry.

## **GCA/**RoseMarie Bundy

We were awarded \$10,000.00 at the Annual Meeting last week as one of the three finalists for the Founders' Fund for our submittal of The Virginia War Memorial Public Green Space project.

#### Second VP & Membership/Betsy Carney

We will review proposed membership changes for the coming year at the board meeting.

## **Recording Secretary/Fran McDermott**

I will be out of town for the May membership meeting. Will someone volunteer to distribute/collect nametags and attendance for me?

## **Communications Director/**Stephanie Lansing

No Report- sorry to miss the meeting.

Treasurer/Bonnie Cricchi

We have worked with the Spring Sale chairs to get those bills paid and collect all our money. It was very successful! I am paying lots of bills as we approach the end of the program year and hopefully we will be in pretty good shape this year.

## **STANDING COMMITTEE CHAIRS**

Website/Lisa Burlee
<ul> <li>Community Projects and Long Range plans/Kelly Armstrong &amp; Jennifer Sisk</li> <li>Total trees planted by Capital Trees this spring is 12, not 13, which brings our total trees planted for Centennial to 17 trees!</li> <li>Flower arranging workshop on Tuesday, May 14th at The LightHouseRVA to support women in recovery</li> </ul>
Conservation/Betty Jenkins & Renee Montague
Governance/Katherine Salt No report
Gifts/Preston Lee No report
Fundraising Holiday/Martha Moore & Kathy Watson No report

Fundraising Spring/Suzanne Duncan & Megan Matthews
Programs/Ellen Buoyer The Programs Committee is working to finalize the programs, workshops and field trips for the 2025-2026 year by the end of May.